Dear Ada Bulldog Families,

At Ada Schools, our vision, “Aspiring to excel in all areas of the school experience,” isn’t just words on
paper. It’s our commitment to making every year one of growth, opportunity, and connection. As we
open the doors to a brand-new school year, we are excited for the academic achievements ahead, the
extra-curricular victories to be celebrated, and the strong, positive relationships that make our school
family so special.

We’re also thrilled to welcome several talented new members to our team:

Mr. Ben Hemming, Band Director — brings outstanding experience and leadership from his time at
Youngstown State University.

Mrs. Rebecca Rosenbauer, American Sign Language Instructor — has an impressive background in both
education and ASL, including interpreting, performance, and active involvement in the Deaf community.

Mrs. Michelle Broge, 6th Grade Mathematics — comes with over ten years of math teaching experience
at both the college level and in K—12 classrooms.

Mr. Cole Crawford, Manufacturing Instructor — will launch our exciting new manufacturing program,
which blends the return of our shop program with cutting-edge robotic technology systems.

Over the summer, our Agriculture and Manufacturing shop received major upgrades in both facilities
and equipment. We can’t wait to see students exploring, creating, and building in these new spaces.

On a personal note, my wife and I continue to feel incredibly blessed to live and raise our family in such
a strong, supportive community. Our children, Emersyn (8th grade), Ellie (4th grade), Hudson (1st
grade), and Jack (1 year old), love being part of the Bulldog family just as much as we do.

Here’s to a fantastic school year filled with learning, growth, and Bulldog pride. Let’s make it our best
year yet!

Go Bulldogs!

Sincerely,

Dan Lee, Ed.D.

Principal, Ada Schools

“Aspiring to excel in all areas of the school
experience.”
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